
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 11, 2021 

Mr. Tom Bigley 
Chair, World Plumbing Council 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Bigley, 

I send greetings to all those observing World Plumbing Day. 

Today, we honor the hardworking plumbers and other trained professionals 
who work tirelessly to bring water - trickling down from our highest 
mountains and up from our deepest aquifers - into our homes and offices. 
These workers stitch communities together and help connect all people to 
this precious natural resource. 

Access to clean water and effective wastewater treatment systems is the 
right of every community, and my Administration looks forward to being 
a partner to ensure that right is recognized in our country and across the 
globe. We are committed to investing in the workers and industries that 
are building a world in which all people, regardless of who they are or 
where they live, can survive and thrive because of reliable access to clean, 
safe water. 

Sincerely, 


